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Application No:  Consultees Nume:  Received: Comment:  Respons

2020/5605/A Bartholomew 21012021 12:27:14  COMMN'| we strongly object to this proposal for both Neon signs at side and front of the building and a board on the
Dstale and Kenlish pavement and chalkboards on either side of the door.Ths side of the building is in Patshull Road and is
Town CAAC therefor in Bartholomew Estate and kentish town CAAC . The proposed neon sigs will be in and be seen seen
from the CAAC signage "should be appropriate for the conservation area........and external signage should not

be illuminated * BE36 Conservation Area statement. Visually they are inappropriate for the area
Concerning the free standing boards these will be a danger to every one , add clutter to the , pavement, lock
unsightly, especially when wind causes them to fall over , especially as this is a busy comner and a place where
people wait to cross the road

We therefor wish that both these applications be refused

We do not believe that this building is currently registered as a restaurant
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2020/5605/A Susanna Miller 15/01/2021 10:21:43  OBJ OBJECTION Visual clutter relating in harm the the visual amenity of the area
High level llluminated projecting sign: too high and over prominent
Excessive lighting to the facade resulting in cluttered and over illuminated facade.
Awning:The pavement is too narrow for an awning, or tables and chairs
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